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Akerman was honored on September 30 in New
York as the recipient of the Puerto Rican Bar
Association’s Law Firm of the Year Award. The
recognition was presented at the association’s
annual gala, which celebrates outstanding legal
professionals and institutions making an impact
across the legal community. The award underscores
Akerman’s leadership and commitment to
excellence in the practice of law.

Litigation Partner Steve Cordero, a past president of
the Puerto Rican Bar Association, accepted the
award on the firm’s behalf. His longstanding
involvement and enduring relationship with the
association added a personal dimension to the
honor.
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